
Wellington High School Daily Bulletin  

FRIDAY, APRIL 21, 2017 
 

 
Monday 

• NO SCHOOL 
 

Tuesday  

• Tennis @ Circle 1:00 

• JV Golf @ Sierra Hills 3:00 

• Track @ Caldwell 3:00 
 

Wednesday 

• Varsity Baseball & Varsity Softball   
@ Winfield 3:00 
 

Thursday 

• JV Golf @ Hesston Golf Park 

• Baseball @ WHS 

• Softball @ WHS 
 

Friday 

• Track @ Clearwater ? 
 

Saturday 

• Prom 
 
 

Today's Lunch 
Choice of: 

Pepperoni Pizza 

Peanut Butter and Jelly 

 

Monday's Breakfast 

French Toast Sticks 

 

Monday's Lunch 
Choice of: 

Chicken and Waffles 

Mozzarella Dunkers 

 

 

 

•  Today’s News    • 
 

*Mrs. Groom's first semester ceramic and jewelry 
students need to bring work in to display at the CTE 
showcase by Tuesday! 
 
*Students traveled to Fort Hays State University on 
Wednesday for the annual Art Day.  Wellington 
brought home 41 award certificates! 
Winners in Digital Photography were - Kylie Lloyd, 
Julien Ramirez, Maggie McMinn, Shae Center, Zoey 
Maxwell, Angel Smith, and Katelyn Migues won 2 
certificates.   

Winners in Painting - Jadyn Wolf, Timberly Hearlson, 
Jacob Farley, Receiving 2 awards - Ireland Marouf 
and Sierra Rademacher, 3 awards Jaycee Schettler, 
and 4 awards Darian Blackburn. 
Winners in Drawing - Jaycee Schettler, Juliette Hyer, 
2 awards to Stormie Jones and Jacob Farley and 4 
awards to Taylor McGlothlin. 
Winners in Ceramics - Braden Center, Jocelyn Hook, 
Brianna Morrison and Zane Cornejo. 
Winners in Jewelry, Allie Wright, Zoey Maxwell and 
3 awards to Katelyn Migues 
Come see all this great artwork and more at the CTE 
showcase next Wednesday from 6-8 pm!! 
 
*Any 9th grader who took the PSAT, please stop by 
Mrs. Hatfield's office today. 
 
*There will be a Cross Country meeting on May 10th 
at 3:05 in the Health room. 
 
*April 26th will be the 6th annual CTE Showcase 
from 6-8 pm. This is a time when we celebrate the 
accomplishments of students involved with CTE 
classes and various pathways. There will be drawings 
for prizes, snacks prepared by the Culinary class, tour 
of the Tiny  House Built  in the Construction and 
Design pathway as well as various student projects 
on display in the commons, shop and classrooms. 
Mark your calendar and come support the CTE 
students of WHS! 
 
*If you chose Leadership as a class on your 
enrollment card or are interested in being in 
Leadership class next year, pick up an application in 
the office. It will be due Friday, April 28th. There will 
be a collection box in the office. Applicants must be 
a student in good standing with no D's or F's and a 
GPA of at least 3.25. 
 
*Sophomores: The class rings will be delivered 
Friday, April 28th during the three lunches.  

~PROM INFO~ 

*Because we met our minimum needed picture 
order for prom pictures, we are still accepting 
picture orders today. You can turn in your order 
form and money to Ms. Ford or Mrs. Lawless. You 
can also purchase pictures at prom. 
 
*Don't forget to sign-up for the dodge ball 
tournament in the office! 
 



SENIORS: 

*SENIORS:  IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE INVOLVED IN 
THE PLANNING OF THE BACCALAUREATE PROGRAM 
FOR GRADUATION, PLEASE SEE MR. GINTER ASAP. 
 
*If you would like to use a photo other than your 
school picture for the yearbook portrait, you must 
submit an appropriate replacement by Wednesday, 
April 26th. Contact Ms. Ford for more details. 
 
*Seniors- Just a reminder- Enrollment fee's were due 
April 1st. Your senior check-out sheet will not be 
signed until the fee's are paid in full. Please see Mrs. 
Lawrence in the office if you have any questions. 
 
*If you need extra graduation announcements, you 
may purchase them from Mrs. Yates in the 
counselors office. They are $1.50 each and the 
supply is limited. 
 
*The caps and gowns will be delivered Friday, April 
28th during the three lunches in the commons.  
 
*Seniors will have a meeting on Wednesday, April 
26th at 10:00 am in the Auditorium to discuss class 
night and graduation ceremonies. Please try to make 
the meeting. If you cannot attend, you will need to 
pick up the information packet in the counselor's 
office after April 26th. 

 

Guidance Office News 
College Visits During Lunch: 

 

 

Faculty Bulletin 

 

Today is..... 
National Kindergarten Day 


